
-----Original Message----- 
From: Susan Neill [ 
Sent: June 13, 2019 12:38 PM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Deputation 
 
Ms Cooke, 
 
I wish to address Council on Monday, June 17, 2019 regarding the Parks By-law Report. I am specifically 
addressing issues regarding access for dogs in waterfront areas.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Susan Neill 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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